
I stay at UCP because….
The strong connection with all the individuals that I have the honor of working with! I stay for and 
because of their incredible personalities. They are the ones that make it worth while, and they make 
CPS what it is today. Being able to see their smiling faces, watching them have fun, hearing their 
laughter, and witnessing their accomplishments makes each day a good day! When CPS closed due to 
COVID, it became clear that I needed them just as much as they needed me! All that I do is for them!

My advice for new staff… 
Love what you do and be passionate in what it is that you are doing. Be invested in the individuals, 
your team, and yourself! No matter what, you will experience a rough day regardless of where you 
are; so, remember that each day is full of new opportunities! You just need to be willing to grab onto 
those moments and make them the best that they can be! Lastly, take the time to get to know 
everyone you work with so that you can experience who they are and all that they have to offer.
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